
 

 

Registration – Cash League  

 

Context 

When it was founded, at the time Curling des Collines opened its Center, the Cash League was more of a semi-

competitive, development league as the foundations to consider the league as competitive were not in place. 

After five years of operations, the level of play has progressed, and the league is becoming increasingly 

popular. It therefore seems appropriate to start this league’s transition towards one for high performance 

teams.  

Objective  

The Cash League’s goal is to become the regional reference for competitive curling in the Outaouais and to 

allow its members to pursue their development in a competitive environment.  

Membership 

The following membership requirements will be applied:  

1. Only team registrations will be allowed in this league.   

2. The maximum number of teams participating in this league is limited to 10.  

3. Priority will be given to teams presently in the league wanting to maintain their active participation 
with at least three members of last year’s formation. Teams respecting these criteria will automatically 
be guaranteed a spot in the league.  

4. If, following the application of requirement #3 the league has less than 10 teams, the League Director, 
with the help of the League Coordinator, will organize a qualifying tournament to determine the 
missing teams. This qualifying tournament will allow new teams with the required performance level to 
join the league.  

 
Example: If 8 of the 10 formations in last year’s league indicate they will be returning with at least 
three members of the original formation, a tournament will be held to determine the two last 
formations to make up the league.   
 

Season 2024-25 
 
The qualifying tournament’s format will be adjusted in accordance with the number of teams registered and 
the number of spots available in the league. For the 2024-25 season, the qualifying tournament will be held 
during the Open House planned to run from September 14 to 22, 2024. The precise times will be determined 
according to team availability. During subsequent seasons, league qualifications will be held at the end of the 
season to allow different formations to know if they can be part of the league the following season.  
 
For further information, please contact Richard Gervais: r.gervais@curlingdescollines.ca 
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